
 July 30, 2025 
 
Quiroga College  
 
Quiroga College, located in Chicago, Illinois officially announced a closing date of July 30, 2025. 
Quiroga College has been in operation in Illinois since 2018. Due to not achieving accreditation, 
the Board of Trustees decided on the closure of the institution. 
 
Accreditation 
Quiroga College was not accredited by any national or regional accrediting agency. 
 
Transcripts 
Current students and alumni may order their official transcripts through contacting the Executive 
Director, Gloria Quiroz, Executive Director at gquiroz@quirogacollege.org.  

Diplomas 
Graduates can order an electronic copy of their diploma via the email:  
gquiroz@quirogacollege.org.   
 
Student Complaints/Hotline: 
The Illinois Attorney General’s office created the Student Loan Helpline (1-800-455-2456; 
Individuals with hearing or speech disabilities can reach the AG’s office by using the 7-1-1 relay 
service) to provide student borrowers with free resources about repayment options and information 
on avoiding default.  Here is the link to file a complaint. 
 
Employee Complaints: 
Employees with questions or complaints regarding their employment rights may contact the Illinois 
Attorney General's Workplace Rights Bureau (hotline 844-740-5076). 

General Questions for the Illinois Board of Higher Education: Please email info@ibhe.org.  
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